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Moving into Step 1 of Re-opening Ontario on Friday May 20, 2021 has changed the restrictions that apply to the 

Muskoka Ski Club (MSC) Beach and Recreation Area. However, we are happy to say that the beach and grassy area 

can still be used as it was intended. You can enjoy the area for swimming, sunbathing and relaxing. It is a private 

beach and recreation area and is open exclusively to MSC Members and Hidden Valley Property Owners Association 

(HVPOA) Members and their invited guests or renters. Social distancing of 6 feet (2 meters) needs to be respected 

whenever possible. Gatherings can now include groups of up to 10 people. The following list indicates the restrictions 

in the area: 

 

- The beach and recreation area can be used by Muskoka Ski Club Members and Hidden Valley Property 

Owners Association Members, their invited guests and renters exclusively, 

- Non-household bubble group size can be up to 10 people, 

- Picnic tables can be used but must remain a minimum of 6 feet apart and they must be cleaned by each user 

group as there is no sanitizing between use, 

- Portable washrooms are available,  

- The Playground equipment can be used but 6 feet social distancing should be followed, 

- The beach volleyball court can be used. There is no competition or games allowed, 

- Please respect all social distancing best practices by maintaining 6 feet separation from other household 

bubbles whenever possible, 

- Wear a mask if 6 feet social distancing cannot be maintained, 

- There is no sterilization of facilities, 

- Use at your own risk, 

 

It cannot be stressed strongly enough that this is Step 1 of Re-Opening Ontario. There are still restrictions in place. 

The beach and recreation area are not a place for planned social gatherings or parties. If the above notes are not 

followed, the beach and recreation area will be closed immediately. Respect our facilities and more importantly, 

respect each others space.  

 

All regular Beach Use Rules are still in effect at this time.  

 

MSC Management  

 

 


